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 District Convention is almost here
everyone! I am beyond excited to celebrate

all things Key Club with each and every one
of you. DCON will take place in Franklin,

Tennessee. This event will be held from
March 18th to the 20th of 2022. Lots of

exciting activities will be available for club
members. This includes activities such as

workshops, our talent show, and getting to
know other Key Club members from all

over the K-T District! I hope to see you all
there.




Harley's Headlines
T H E  O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  F O R  D I V I S I O N  S I X

D E C E M B E R  2 0 2 1  |  V O L U M E  9

March 18th-20th, 2022

July 6th-10th, 2022

Kentucky-
Tennessee District

Convention

Key Club International
Convention

Contact Me

@ktkeyd6

harley@ktkey.org



 As much as it hurts me to say this, it is almost time to elect a new Division
Six Lieutenant Governor. If you, or somebody you know, is interested in

holding the position of LTG, please let me know! 
To run for LTG, you must give a speech at Division Six’s Spring Rally. More

information about Spring Rally will be released soon. After your speech,
delegates will take a vote and the new LTG will be announced! To

participate, your club must have paid dues for you to run for the position.
Two delegates, as well as those running for Lieutenant Governor, are

recommended to attend Spring Rally in order to cast votes.
When it comes to running for a district officer position, things are a little

different. It is recommended that you seek endorsement, but it is not
required. You will also need to give a short speech on why you deserve an

endorsement.
 There are many benefits to running for a Key Club position. Some of these
include making new friends and providing service! Being a part of the K-T

District board is an experience I will never forget. If you have any questions,
please contact me anytime.




R U N N I N G  F O R  L I E U T E N A N T
G O V E R N O R  A N D  D I S T R I C T  O F F I C E

International Convention
 International Convention, also known as ICON, will be in Washington D.C this
coming year! The event will take place from July 6th to the 10th of 2022. This is a

very exciting event that has many benefits. The price of going to ICON is
extremely affordable, and is an opportunity you cannot miss. You will make friends
from all over the Key Club map. There are also planned activities so you can enjoy

Washington to its fullest. Lastly, with the district adults as chaperones, you are
bound to having a good time! If you have any questions concerning ICON, please

feel free to let me know.



 Happy Holidays everyone! No matter what you celebrate, or if you
don’t, I hope you each have a joyful, festive, and cheerful holiday

season! 




